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MELNOR

SPRAY GUARD

DOMESTIC

LIQUID

WEED KILLER

Controls prostrate and 
upright weeds in lawns.

ATTACH, SPRAY & THROW AWAY!

500 mL 
Treats up to 400 m2 (4,300 sq. ft.)

GUARANTEE: 

2,4-D (Amine) 94 g/L, 
Mecoprop 50 g/L, Dicambia 9 g/L. 

(present as amines) 

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 20492 P.C.P. ACT

MELNOR MANUFACTURING LTD., 
P.O. BOX 1236 

BRANTFORD, ONTARIO 
N3T 5T3

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Attach spray bottle to garden hose by
connecting coupling nut tightly to hose and turning until black
arrow aligns with OFF position.  Turn water on at faucet.  Push
dark green button up and turn bottle until button seats into
notch 1 or 2 (see below).  To start spraying, turn coupling nut



to align black arrow with ON.  To spray water only, or for
storage purposes, turn bottle until dark green button clicks into
"W" notch.  To stop spraying, turn coupling nut to align black
arrow with OFF.

WEEDS CONTROLLED:  Bedstraw, Black Medic, Clover, Buttercup,
Chickweed, Creeping Charlie, Dandelion, Dock, English Daisy,
Hawkbit, Heal-all, Knotweed, Ox-eye Daisy, Plantain, Poison Ivy,
Ragweed, Ribgrass, Sandwort, Shepherd's Purse, Speedwells,
Stonecrop.

APPLICATION: 

Setting "W": Water only (no chemical).  Storage Position. 

Setting 1: For large areas, spray evenly 50 mL over 40 square 
metres of lawn. 

Setting 2: For small areas, spray evenly 15 mL over 12 square 
metres of lawn.

Apply in May, June, or September when weeds are young and
actively growing.  Repeat applications may be required for some
species. Do not apply in very hot, very dry, or rainy weather. Do
not apply to newly seeded lawns until after third mowing.

PRECAUTIONS:  Keep out of reach of children.  Avoid spray drift
to ornamental plants, fruits and vegetables.  Do not use on Bent
grasses unless you wish to retard them.  Avoid contacting skin,
eyes and clothing.  Avoid drift, spray when winds are calm.

KEEP FROM FREEZING.

DISPOSAL:  Wrap and dispose of empty unit in regular garbage. NOT
REFILLABLE. DO NOT REUSE.

FIRST AID:  If on skin, wash with soap and water.  If in eyes,
flush with water and get medical attention.  If swallowed, get
medical attention immediately.

PATENT PENDING.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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